Murata
Manufacturing Co., Ltd.

Request for Class II Permissive Change

October 22, 2013

Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

FCCID :VPYLBYR650
Applicant : Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to request a Class Il permissive change for FCC ID: VPYLBYR650, originally
granted on 06/10/2013.

We granted Limited Single Modular approval without SAR testing because its output
power meets the exclusion limits stated in FCC Part 2 §2.1093 and FCC radio
frequency (RF) Exposure Guidelines. However we performed the SAR testing with host
device, confirmed that this product still meets the minimum requirements of the
applicable rules of FCC. Please refer to the test report submitted with this application.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely yours,

TAKAHARU KAWAKATSU

Technology Management Department General Manager
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.




